
 
  

Keeping You In the Loop 

Your HACC faculty will be sending out short weekly updates as often as possible on 
what is happening with our union (titled “Weekly Wake-Ups”). 

You can also expect more comprehensive summary newsletters that will cover all 
things HACCEA. 

HACC Audited Financials 

On February 8, 2024 (6pm), and February 12, 2024 (Noon), Adam Weber, 
HACCEA’s PSEA UniServ, presented HACC’s current financial position to all HACC 
faculty who were able to attend. 
  

If you were unable to make either time, you can review the Slide presentation 
here; Audited Financials.  

What Are You Waiting For? 

HACC employment-related legal representation is $10 (PT) to $40 (FT) dollars a 
year (local dues), including many other benefits. Join your faculty 
union now at www.psea.org/enroll. PSEA/NEA dues will be collected once a 
contract is ratified.  
  

Select “annual” for membership type (full-time) or ¼ year (part-time/adjunct).   
  
Grievance Email: grievance@HACCEA.org 
HACCEA Website: https://www.haccea.org 
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